
 

Year 2 classes email addresses: 

Sapphire class – SapphireClass9@gmail.com 

Diamond class – DiamondClass010@gmail.com 

Pearl class – Pearlclass11@gmail.com 

Emerald class – EmeraldClass12@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Tuesday 17th to Monday 23rd June 

8.30am to 9.00am and 3.00pm to 3.30pm 

In the school hall. 

 
 

                                                         

                                                                                            

 
Infant & Nursery School 

Year Two Weekly Newsletter 

20th June 2025 
Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

updates, term dates and up & coming events. 

 

                                Whole school attendance week of 

                                    9th June – 13th June   94.6%                 

                                              
                    
 

                                            
             Well done  

         Topaz Class 

Class % 

Tigger 91.7 

Owl 92.7 

Rabbit 90.3 

Roo 94.6 

Ruby 97.2 

Amethyst 95.3 

Topaz 99.3 

Amber 95.3 

Diamond 97.1 

Pearl 96.9 

Sapphire 88.8 

Emerald 95.4 
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English: 

This week: We wrote a detailed book review about ‘The Enormous 

Crocodile’ and then wrote a reflection on our learning in school. 

Next Week: To plan a letter of our journey through the school, from 

Nursery to Year 2. 

 

Online Learning –  

https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

 

Mathematics: 

This week: We looked at fractions like 2/3 and ¾ of a number. We 

also looked at unit and non-unit fractions. 

 Next Week: We will be looking at addition, adding two 

2-digit numbers and then a two digit number added to a 

3-digit number. 

 

Online Learning: Please use to reinforce number facts. 

Please download the app below, it’s free! 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths                                                

Foundation Subjects: 

Science-  Looking at inventor Charles Macintosh and what he is 

famous for. 

History– Who was a knight? What kinds of weapons were used in the 

Medieval times and what were they made out of? 

Art- To continue the summer art project based on Take One Picture 

for our Art Exhibition. ‘A Regatta on a Grand Canal’ by Canaletto, 

1740. 

Computing – To continue with portrait making using ICT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notices 

 
CHALLENGE: 

Word Of The Week – Next week the word is ‘inquisitive’. 

 Please encourage your child to write some super sentences 

using the word of the week and bring it into school on Monday. 

 
CBeebies Parenting- CBeebies has launched its first dedicated parenting offer: 

CBeebies Parenting. CBeebies Parenting is an online community empowering 

parents and carers to help their children learn through play. For the first time, 

CBeebies is bringing together all its parenting resources in one place to support 

parents with some of the biggest challenges they face from developing speech 

and language skills to potty training and school readiness. CBeebies Parenting 

provides top tips, activity ideas, games, advice and content backed by trusted 

experts. 

For more information please click on the link below: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/parenting 

 

Summer Fayre- Friday 27th June- Thank you for all the donations that we have 

received for this years Summer Fayre. We look forward to seeing you all there 

next Friday. 

 

Hampton Court Palace – The children really enjoyed themselves at Hampton 

Court Palace. They learnt a lot about the Tudors, especially King Henry VIII, as 

well as seeing his appartments and the clothes of the time The Weather was 

fabulous too! 

 

 

Book Fair – The school will be having a book fair from the Tuesday 17th 

June (at 3.00 to 3.30pm) to Monday 23rd June. From Wednesday 18th June 

the book Fair timings will be 8.30am to 9.00am and again at 3.00pm to 3.30 

pm. This will take place in the school hall. See the back of this news letter 

for more details. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend from 

the Year 2 Team! 

Question of the week  

What did you enjoy most about your trip to 

Hampton Court Palace? 
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